
Dear Mr. Moore,

Are you still interested in early

American silver?  I remember a few

years ago I negotiated a sale of a 
silver Cowell muffineer to you that 

belonged to my Aunt.

Now an uncle of mine wishes 
to sell a pair of Paul Revere sugar

tongs and I was wondering if you

would be intereseted.  The price is $400
The tongs are in fine condition and

the Revere mark very clear.

Adelaide C. Babcock Waterford - Conn


